
Read Across America Week Promotes a Love of Reading in Region 14 PreK - 5 

March 9, 2023 –  Many friends stopped by the district elementary schools last week to celebrate 
Read Across America Week by sharing a book with students. 

Special guest readers who brought their 
favorite books to share with students included 
local librarians, Region 14 administrators and 
teachers, Board of Education members, town 
Selectman, and the members of the local town 
organizations. Students were also visited by 
Nonnewaug High School student-athlete 
readers as well as Agriscience students who 
brought along some of their furry friends to 
visit second grade classrooms. 

The Read Across America is a celebration of reading 
to coincide with the birthday of the beloved author, 
Dr. Seuss on March 2. It’s a week-long celebration of 
diverse characters and innovative stories read by 
special guests to help spark the love of reading for 
children. Events in Region 14 elementary schools 
include the guest readers as well as classroom 
activities centered around Dr. Seuss, Spirit Days, and 
special cozy corners and Drop Everything and Read 
sessions. 


